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Dear House members, 

 

I am writing in strong support of HB 3214. Circus' and traveling animal acts should be 

relics of the past. There is simply no rational argument justifying the strict 

confinement, stress of traveling and transfer and all the other stresses animals in 

circus' and traveling shows are subjected to simply for human's brief entertainment. 

Please be on the right side of history on this one. 

 

Thank you for your listen 


